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Mr. Edward J. Bauser

Executive Director

Joint Committee on Atomic Energy
Congress of the United States

Dear Mr, Bauser:

A report of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safe-
guards, dated June 18, 1970, concerning the Midland

Plant Units 1 & 2, is enclosed for the information

nf the Joint Co-ittoo.

Enclosures:
As stated

Distribution

Cong Relations (2)
Chairman's office
HLPrice, DR
PAMorris, DRL
GErtter, DR
RCDeYoung, DRL
DRMuller, DRL

Siscerely,

Originat Sig’md by
Chris L. Hendarson

Harold L. Price
feJ Director of Regulation
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